ASSAM UNIVERSITY::::SILCHAR

NOTIFICATION

In pursuance to the decision of the 158th meeting of the Executive Council
vide resolution no. EC:158:08-23:29, the restructuring of Academic
Departments/Schools was considered by the Council and decided that the teachers
of the Dept. of Indian Comparative Literature (ICL) shall move back to their parent
department and henceforth no further admission in the Dept. of ICL shall take place.
However, already admitted students/research scholars in ICL shall continue their
courses, whereas, the classroom teaching shall be looked after by the Dept. of
Bengali. The above shall come into force with immediate effect,
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(Dr. PK Nath)
Registrar

No. AUK-213/1/2007/ Date : 29th August 2023
Copy to:-
1. All Deans of Schools/ All Heads of the Depts.
2. The Finance Officer/Controller of Examinations /Librarian/ Director, IQAC
3. PS.to V.C. for kind information of the Vice-Chancellor.
4. Guard file

-

Dy. Regiﬂfa/r (/Aca.)



